
We would like you to accompany

John’s
Baraat

On Saturday 5th June 2021
Departure at 9:00 am
From residence

Going to
Warwickshire County Cricket Ground
Edgbaston Road, Birmingham 






You are cordially invited to accompany the

Baraat
of
John Ibrahim

On Saturday 5th June 2021
Departure at 9:00 am
From residence

Going to
Warwickshire County Cricket Ground
Edgbaston Road, Birmingham 
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